
            
 
 
Canada Internship – January and February, 2011 
 

The Frontier Centre is an independent, western Canada based public policy think tank 

with offices in Winnipeg, Regina and Calgary, and they are looking for an Australian 

intern for January and February 2011.  

 

The successful applicant would experience public policy outside their own environment 

and learn about the workings of one of Canada’s fastest growing think tanks.  The 

Frontier Centre carries out research and media outreach in Housing, Poverty, Health, 

Education, Aboriginal, Economic, Local Government, and Environmental policy.  

 

The project for the 2011 internship has not been finalised, however last years intern, 

Tahlia Maslin, compiled information for the Euro-Canadian Consumer Health Care Index. 

To read about Tahlia’s experience in Canada please click here and go to page 7 of 

Mannkal’s “Year in Review” Magazine. 

 

This internship, in partnership with the Mannkal Foundation, will include flights, 

accommodation, a stipend, and the opportunity to visit United States think tanks and 

think tank training programs.  

 

Applicants should have an interest in free market principles, as well as a high level of 

communication skills. 

 

If you are interested in this internship, please examine the Centre’s website at 

www.fcpp.org and then email your resume to Emma at the Mannkal Foundation, 

emma@mannkal.org, by the 29
th

 of October.  


